
 

 

Maths Shape Puzzle Workshops 

  27th April 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

I hope you had wonderful Easter holidays and managed to enjoy a little of the wonderful 

weather. 

It is wonderful to be back at school and working more typically again. The children are 

enjoying working with their friends in other classes now. The teachers are planning trips. A 

positive start to term.  

We were delighted to invite Mr Ede, a former maths teacher at Dean Close, to lead maths 

workshops this week. Children in Y2 to Y6 all took part and loved the challenges set. There 

was lots of resilience needed and several children cooperated brilliantly to solve puzzles too 

– great to see the children living our school values. 

Mr Ede was impressed with our school and the behaviour and attitude of our children. Well 

done children! 

Enjoy a few photographs from the day…. 

 



        

 

     

       

 

   



    

 

      



   

 


